
         

 

 

 

* Names and some details have been changed to 
preserve confidentiality 

 
CAML Lambeth Living Well (LLW) service 
Kathleen* has a new bed  
 
Kathleen was happy to move to new 
council accommodation after waiting for 
a long period for suitable 
accommodation. The new property was 
unfurnished and she didn’t have a 
bedframe.  Combination of low income, 
trying to deal with multiple debts and the 
soaring costs of living, had made it 
impossible for any additional 
expenditure and therefore had no choice 
but to sleep on a mattress on the floor.  
This, in turn, was further impacting 
physical and mental health with result 
restricting daily living activities.  Kathleen 
had tried to seek support from Lambeth 
Household Support Fund, but the 
application was rejected.  
 
A friend of Kathleen’s had seen publicity 
for CAML’s Lambeth Living Well (LLW) 
Service and suggested she contact CAML. One of our LLW 
advisers met Kathleen in CAML’s Kennington Hub, completed 
an advice assessment and also grant application for support.  
Kathleen now has a new comfortable bed, for the first time in 
over a year is sleeping well and continues to be supported by 
CAML.   


